
                                          GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
                                           AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

_________________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF MEETING: November 17, 2020

TITLE: Study of November 3, 2020 Election Results 
_________________________________________________________________________
BACKGROUND: 
On November 3, 2020, important elections were held on national, state, and local levels, voters in the 
Amphitheater Unified School District had the opportunity to elect three (3) Governing Board members from 
four (4) potential candidates.  In addition, voters in the State of Arizona considered two (2) important 
propositions during the election, one of which (Prop 208) has the potential to greatly impact school funding 
beginning in FY 2022-2023.  This agenda item will enable the Governing Board to study those two election 
results.  Preliminary determinations have been announced for each, but at the time of this agenda item, neither 
the Arizona Secretary of State nor the Pima County Recorder have certified the election results to date.  This 
agenda item will be updated with the certified election results when they are available.  

_________________________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:  
No action is required at this time.  The purpose of this agenda item is to permit the Governing Board to study 
the election results from the November 3, 2020 election for the Amphitheater Governing Board and Prop 208.

_________________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY:      
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Michelle H. Tong, J.D.                                                                                   Date:  November 6, 2020
Associate to the Superintendent and General Counsel

_______________________________
                                                                                                           Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent


